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You have probably read or heard this hundreds of times, but you will hear it until you 

listen to the people of this state. The people in Oregon can no longer afford the 

mismanagement of our taxes by the democrats who raise them anytime they want. 

This state is already over taxed. It's totally unexceptable to charge anymore taxes to 

a people that can barely afford to eat. You were elected to represent the people, not 

the irresponsible governor that currently occupies the office. If you raise taxes on the 

people you had better start looking for a new line of work, for they will surely vote you 

all out of office. Why do I say this, because it will expose you for your lack of 

representing the people that put their trust in you to represent their interests. Taxes 

are not the fix all for bad management. Accountability and fiscal responsibilities are  

much needed in all of Oregon government. More taxes in a state that is over taxed 

and to expensive to live in, is not the answer. I encourage all of the members of the 

legislature to vote no on this legislation. It's not what the people need at this time. 

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter. Vote no. For the people's 

sake.  


